
February 3rd, 2025 

TO:   Faculty Members participating in the Career Progress/Merit Scheme and MUFA Librarians 

FROM:      The Joint Administration/Faculty Association Committee 

RE:   Report on the Status of the Faculty Remuneration Negotiations 

The current Remuneration Agreement expires on June 30th, 2025. In accordance with the Joint 
Committee Terms of Reference, this memo constitutes our report to you that a new agreement has not 
yet been reached. 

The Faculty Association and the Administration have been meeting regularly, have exchanged 
information, and have achieved tentative agreement on some issues. We have several more meetings 
scheduled in the coming weeks. 

Dr. Susan Tighe  Dr. Paul Andrews 
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